
Newsletter Preview for September 7, 2018 Construction Update

Email Updates
September 7, 2018 Weekly Construction Update

Howard Avenue and Independence Street:

Construction crews will be working on Saturday, September 8th from 7 am to 5 pm. They will be finishing sanitary
sewer on Howard Ave. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to keep the project on-schedule!

Week of September 10th Schedule*-

Monday - Friday (September 10-14) - The contract will working on watermain on Howard Ave. They are
going to start at Main St. E. and work their way toward Drake similar to the sanitary sewer. They also
anticipate they will be testing the new watermain.

*Tuesday rain pushed project work back this past week.

 
Parkview Road and Maple Ridge Drive:

No additional updates at this time.
  

Construction Contacts:

For any non-emergency type questions or concerns, please feel free to contact City Engineering staff using the
information below. 

Tanner Bakke, Construction Supervisor - 320-267-4537

Dan Boyum, City Engineer - 651-604-4829
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